

Susan S. Paresky Senior Vice President Division of Development & The Jimmy Fund

10 Brookline Place West, 6th Floor Brookline, Massachusetts 02445-7226 617.632.2903 tel, 617.632.2920 fax www.dana-farber.org

December 30, 2011

Mr. Ken Makuch Ty Rods Car Club Inc. 29 Groton Rd Westford, MA 01886-1230

Dear Mr. Makuch,

Thank you for your wonderful gift of \$200, in honor of Ben Perry, to Dana-Farber Cancer Institute and the Jimmy Fund. Your gift will be directed to cancer research and patient care and is deeply appreciated by all of us at the Institute.

Our physician-scientists are leading the way toward a new era in cancer care where patient treatments are determined by the genetic makeup of an individual's disease. This means a more personalized, targeted approach to combat cancer that, when coupled with the Institute's dedication to total patient care, translates to greater hope for our patients and their families. Your generosity has a direct impact on our efforts and is playing a vital role in our progress.

It is my pleasure to partner with you in our shared mission to conquer cancer.

Best Wishes.

Susan S. Paresky

Susen anoshy

P.S. Your employer may have a matching gift program that could multiply your contribution. Please visit www.matchinggifts.com/dana-farber to learn more.

Please retain this letter for your records. This is your official receipt, as required under the IRS tax code, certifying that you received neither goods nor services, in whole or in part, for your gift to Dana-Farber Cancer Institute and the Jimmy Fund.





December 21, 2011

Ty Rods Club Inc. 29 Groton Rd Westford, MA 01886-1230

Dear Friends,

As the holidays rapidly approach, there are thousands of families in New Hampshire who will need help to stay warm. Your gift of \$200.00, which arrived on 12/16/2011, will help us to provide for one basic human need, food, so that those families can focus their resources on warmth and shelter without added burden. This gift means the world to every person whom it will touch, and for that I thank you.

This fall commemorated the first year in our new warehouse on East Industrial Park Drive. Since our move, we have been able to increase food distribution, expand our Production garden program, provide a better learning environment for our Culinary Training students, and host numerous corporate and organizational meetings that bring heightened awareness to their attendees. None of this would be possible without you, our donors - without your support, we would not have the food to provide, the space to teach, or the personnel to expand our reach. We look forward to the coming years, where, with your help, we will expand even further and provide for more of New Hampshire's hungry citizens.

Thank you again for helping us in our fight against hunger.

Warmly,

Colleen Cowette

Director of Development

Participate in one of our upcoming events or fundraisers:

Make a donation in lieu of a holiday gift and we will send a card to your loved one on your behalf! Call Erin at (603) 669-9725 x121 to place your order

Food drives at various locations throughout NH: click on the "Events & Fundraisers" link from www.nhfoodbank.org to find a location close to you

For more information about these and other events, visit www.nhfoodbank.org.

This receipt is for your tax purposes.

New Hampshire Catholic Charities D/B/A the New Hampshire Food Bank is a 501(c)3 nonprofit organization, #02-0222163. Since no goods or services were provided in exchange for your contribution, it is tax-deductible to the full extent allowable by law.



